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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the proposed roller coaster on Sandia Peak. This land is sacred to the

indigenous people of the area and their access to their holy, ancestral lands should be paramount. Additionally,

there is no way this would not have significant environmental impact on the forest ecosystem, the water, and the

animals living there, both from noise and environmental pollution during construction and after when the coaster

is open for business. 


